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The regular meeting of the City Council was held in the Municipal
Court Room on May 19, 1970 at 7:30 p.m, with Mayor Flanary presiding
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Present: V. C. Flanary, G, E. Hunanicutt, ¥W. G. Stallard, Robert Leonard.

Absent: S. H. Neeley.
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80 present: Evan Nerton, City Manager,

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Mr.. Monroe HMoore and Mr, Hubbard of Hamner Avenue appeared before Council

inquiring as to what was going to be done regarding water from Tommy Owen's
excavation running over their property. They also stated that dirt was geing

dewn over their lots from the excavation, Council discussed this matter with
Mr. Moore and Mr. Hubbard. Matter referred to City Manager.

Mr, Roscoe Ely appeared before council regarding his request to have
Ridge Avenue between Craig and Poplar Street closed. Council discussed this
raquest with Mr, Ely and advised him that a three-man board would have to be.
appointed to sees what can be done regarding closing of the street.
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r. Norten reported there was nothing new regarding EDA & FHA water
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Mr. Nerten advised that the Nelghborhood Facilities Project was still
being pursued. '

The City Manager advised that public meetings were scheduled for May 20
and 21 for highway meetings and hearings on June 17 for Route #7&4,

Mr. Norton advised Council that the report on street rewsurfacing and
repalr program was not complete at this time.

Mayor Flanary reported to founcil that Mrs, Philiips had called him
regarding persons taking rhododendren from Flag Rock Recreation area.
Council discussed ways to prevent persons from taking flowers in recreation
areas.

. Mr, Norton advised Council that Mr., Phil Gross had called him requesting
balance of funds for Duffield Development A
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There being no further business to come before the Council, same
adjourned,
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